
 

 

Report to the Board of Governors 

June 13, 2024 

Staff Senate Elections 

• Five classified staff vacancies 

• Welcome to our new senators 

• Shawna Ackerson, Jedidiah Buck, Karli Fort, Ceason Nance and India Reynolds 

Southern Service Champs 

• Respect to campus community 

• Positive attitude 

• Pride in work 

• Exemplary dependability 

• Excellence in customer service 

Curtis Almeter Abby Bishop Melissa Hunter 

Thank you! 

This is my final Board of Governors meeting as Staff Senate President.  I want to thank each of you for your support 

and dedication to this University and to Staff Senate.  The last year and a half allowed for a few changes to Senate, 

including a new mission and vision.  I am hopeful that the leadership and foundation laid in the last year and a half 

will help Staff Senate progress further in their initiatives across campus. 

 

 

Go Lions! 

Alicia Hughes 


